
Foundation 92 & Preston North End Community 
and Education Trust celebrate Refugee support 
with fixture.  

Prior to Salford City FC taking on Preston North End on the 
30th of July, Foundation 92’s Refugee team took on Preston 
North End’s Refugee team in two thrilling 5v5 fixtures.

Both teams then travelled to the Peninsula Stadium to watch 
Salford City vs Preston North End in the pre-season friendly 
before taking to the pitch at half time for a group photo with 
Salford City’s mascot, Billy the Lion.

The event was organised as a celebration of both  
organisations work for Refugees in the community with 
support from the Premier League Fans Fund and EFL in the 
Community.

Foundation 92 currently support refugees in hotels across 
Greater Manchester through weekly sports 
sessions and holiday camp provision, whilst also providing  
support to adult refugees through weekly sport and  
employability programmes.
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Foundation 92 has also recently partnered with Cif UK to 
redistribute old football boots to refugees.

Preston North End Community and Education Trust  
meanwhile support refugees through hosting a weekly 
football session for all across the city of Preston. The session 
takes place to offer the young people an opportunity to meet 
like-minded people and access to unique experiences. The 
group take part in regular football fixtures, monthly socials and 
access to wellbeing support.

Both projects are supported by the Premier League Fans 
Fund, which provides grants to support football clubs at all 
levels of the game, across England and Wales, to strengthen 
connections between them, their fans, and local communities. 

The Fund supports a range of fan-focused and fan-led  
projects, helping to foster a sense of belonging through  
meaningful engagement. This includes schemes for  
under-represented groups, to further develop an inclusive  
and welcoming matchday experience for everyone.
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Foundation 92 has launched a brand 
new website.

The website includes many new  
features that will help service users and  
partners; 

•	 Learn more about Foundation 92.
•	 Find programmes that work for you.
•	 Book onto sessions that suit your 

needs.
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a new look for f92

CHECK IT OUT NOW  
WWW.FOUNDATION92.CO.UK



ALSO LAST MONTH...

The Foundation’s summer holiday camps got under 
way with many participants enjoying the multi sport 
activities.

SUMMER HOLIDAY CAMPS BEGIN

The charities volunteers visited Aberdeen as part of 
the Volunteer Transfer programme with the Denis 
Law Legacy Trust.

VOLUNTEER TRANSFER

Foundation 92 were proud to support Operation Avro 
at interchanges across Greater Manchester alongside 
the Bee Network and the TravelSafe  

OPERATION AVRO

F92 presented at the National Literacy conference in 
the Lowry Theatre. The session involved supporting 
teachers from across the UK on how to integrate more 
activity based sessions.

NATIONAL LITERACY CONFERENCE
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Foundation 92 & preston community and 
education trust refugee fixture

impact
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